
Adhan Recitation 

Each Week, the school will be asking a child 

from Years 4,5 and 6 to recite the Adhan be-

fore Zohr Salaah and Jummah Salaah. In-

shallah all children who have learnt the ad-

han will be chosen to perform.  

Abdur Rahman Chaudhary 6A 

Ilyas Khan 4b 

‘May Allah accept our efforts and make us 

from among those who are at the service of 

Allah every single day. ‘ 

 

 

@alkhairschoollondon @alkhairschool 

As Salaamu alaikum wa rahmatullaahi wa 

barakaatuh  

Dear Parents and Carers, It’s hard to believe 
that we’ve come to the end of the first half 
term – time flies when you’re having fun (and 
when you are working REALLY hard!) . Al Khair 
Prep have had a very eventful two weeks, We 
have said goodbye to Ms Saima in Reception 
class and Ms Fauzia in Year 1B class. KS1 par-
ents have attended workshops and Parents 
evening. 

Al Khair Prep School aims to provide the chil-
dren with a firm under-
standing of what it means 
to be a member of a di-
verse and vibrant British 
society.  In last weeks KS2 
Assembly., Ms Mona , Year 
4B teacher, explained to 
children the significance of 
Diwali and how it is celebrated around the 
world. We hope both parents and children en-
joy a much needed rest in the Half Term, and 
look forward to seeing you all  Monday 28th 
October 2019 

Important dates for your 

diary  

Mon 21st Oct. - Fri 25th Oct. Half-term 

holidays 

Monday 28th October Start of Second 

Half Term 

Friday 13th December End of Autumn 

Term (Half Day*) 
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Islamic Reminder 

Class of the  week 

 KS1 2B 

 KS2 6B 
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Half Term Reading Challenge 

Al Khair Prep school, will be introducing their  

Reading Challenge, this half term. The aim of 

the challenge is to get children reading more, 

but also for them to read different books: new 

authors, new genres and more challenging 

books. The Half Term Reading Challenge is 

open to all children and is designed for all 

reading abilities. Please help your child, to 

choose a book on the theme of ‘Water’ and al-

so with their book review. 

 

Black History Month is marked annually, 

where recognising and valuing the inspira-

tional individuals and events that have 

shaped the black generation . During Black 

History Month, we remember and celebrate 

the important people from the past and also 

those who contribute to and help our society 

today.  At Al Khair Prep, we celebrate the di-

versity  in our school. The Quran reminds us: 

O mankind! We created you from a single 

(pair) of a male and a female, and made you 

into nations and tribes, that you may know 

each other (not that you may despise (each 

other). Verily the most honored of you in the 

sight of God is (the one) best in conduct 

(most righteous). And Allah has full 

knowledge and is well acquainted (with all 

things)… The Quran: 49:13  

Year 3B English Lesson 

Children of Year 3B have been learning about 

following instructions and enjoyed making 

sandwiches, which were thoroughly enjoyed 

at lunch time. 

 

 

http://www.linkedin.com/company/alkhairschools


 

@alkhairschoollondon  @alkhairschool www.linkedin.com/company/alkhairschools  

Year 5 Workshop 

On Monday 14th October 2019, Year 5 A and 5B-
Children enjoyed three workshops at school. This 
included a baking workshop, crafts workshop 
and a martial arts workshop. See below pictures 
of the highlights of the day. 

 

Year 6 Trip 

On Wednesday 16th October 2019, Year 

Year 6A and 6B children, visited the Roald 

Dahl Museum and Story Centre in the village 

of Great Missenden in Buckinghamshire, 

England. Children's and short story writer 

Roald Dahl lived in the village for 36 years 

until his death in 1990.  The children and a 

very informative and enjoyable time at the 

centre, see pictures below. 
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Junior Travel Ambassador 

 

The JTA are responsible for promoting active 
travel, walking, cycling or scooting, and road 
safety they also promote independent travel to 
their peers as they prepare for the transition 
from primary to secondary school. 
  
The JTA have responsibility for the following: 
  
Carrying out assemblies 
Conducting surveys and classroom talks 
Classroom talks 
Helping to complete the school travel plan 
Learning how to use our Journey Planner 
Running competitions (such as the Walking to 
School monthly competition) 
  
Each JTA member has their own badge at the 
start of their term of office and certificate of 
participation once they have finished. 
 
Al Khair Prep School will be choosing 4 JTAs 
from Years 5 and 6, after the Half Term. If your 
child is interested, please ask them to submit 
their letter by Monday 28th October 2019. 
  
  

Meet the Al Khair Prep  School 

Council 

Congratulations to following children, who 

have now been elected to the School Coun-

cil and will start performing Council Duties 

after the Half Term. 

Eiliyah Pope 5A 

Ashhad Khan 5A 

Mahnoor Alvi 5B 

Samreen Fatima 5B 

Zaynb Badat 6A 

Abdurrahman Chaudary 6A 

Laila Khan 6B 

Zainab Khan 6B 

 

 

 

 

 

Al Khair Prep School is a NUT free School 
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PTA News 

 Islamic Reminder 

Sister Asma has startied her 

monthly Islamic reminders . 

The next one will be held in 

November 2019. These re-

minders take place at the 

Prep school from 8.45-10am In Sha Allah.  Please 

note that these classes are for sisters only. Any 

Sister  who would like to join please look out for 

reminder emails from the school before each class 

or contact  

Mishal Ismail on 07875223278  

PTA News 

Jumma Stall 

On Friday 4th October 2019, the Jumma 

Stall raised £105. 

 

Volunteers Needed 

If you are interested in joining the PTA 

or just help when you can, please send 

an email to the following address: 

PTAPrep@alkhairschool.org.uk 

Good Bye Ms Fauzia Iqbal , Year 1B  

Ms Fauzia, started at Al Khair Prep 

School, seven years ago as a volunteer 

special Needs Helper. Today she leaves 

Al Khair Prep School as a much loved 

member of the Al Khair family. We 

wish her the best for the future. 
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